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NOTICE OF INTENT 
TO ADOPT 

 
Pursuant to 15 MLBS § 1203(f)(1)(i), this serves as the official Notice of Intent to Adopt the 
following: 
 

Cannabis Regulation – 7: PACKAGING AND LABELING 
 
 
This Regulation implements 15 MLBS §§ § 1203(3) and 1218 and Compact, Attachment A, parts 
9810.1400, 1401, and 1403.  A business that is licensed or endorsed by the Department to 
manufacture or produce a regulated product must comply with all applicable packaging and 
labeling requirements under this Regulation. 
 
 
Pursuant to 15 MLBS § 1203(f)(1)(i)(A): Comments may be submitted on the proposed regulation 
no later than thirty (30) days from the date of the notice. The proposed regulation may be modified 
if supported by the data and views submitted.  Comments may be submitted no later than 8:00 
a.m. on Thursday, October 23, 2025, to the Executive Director of the Department of Cannabis 
Regulation at Department of Cannabis Regulation, 43408 Oodena Drive, Onamia, MN 56359, 
or emailed to becky.houle@millelacsband.com. 
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